
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
DATE:   June 2017     

ITEM:  Director Report 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair     

 

FRRS BUSINESS CARDS 

 

Our new treasurer, Bart Hansen, asked me about FRRS business cards.  We have not printed 
cards for our directors, officers and managers for a long time.  We had tentatively approved a new 
design about 10 years ago, but I don’t think any were printed. 

Bart has offered to pay for his own cards but I want to make sure that the Board reaffirms approval 
of the design (Bart did ask for 1 change) or requests a new design. 

The previously approved design with the graphic change of the GP image in the lower right is 
below.  Bart actually asked for a different image but that one did not work well and was too 
complex to see clearly. 

 

 

 

We recently had new business cards printed for my company as a website called 4by6.com.  100 
cards was $36-$55 depending on the finish. 
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